Convocations Update

The Summer Convocation 2025 will be held at St. Benedict Center, July 21-25 (Monday-Friday). For those flying, the airport will be Omaha. Identification of hotel/s and transportation to St. Benedict Center is still pending. I expect to firm that up in late March or early April. We will also be at St. Benedict Center in the summer of 2026.
The Fall Convocation 2025 will be at Bon Secours Retreat & Conference Center, Mariottsville, MD, October 20-24 (Monday-Friday). For those flying, the airport will be Baltimore/Washington International Thurgood Marshall Airport, about a 25 minutes drive away from Bon Secours. It appears that the airport hotel we would use is BWI Airport Marriot which is conveniently located for us, is mid-priced, has a restaurant, and receives high marks on its customer service. I will do more research on this later.
Fall Convocation 2026 will be on the western side of the country. I have received very little input on possible locations, so no decision has yet been made. Criteria for a Convocation site include:
Capacity for approximately 20 guests, mostly single rooms
Ensuite baths	
Accessibility for those who are mobility challenged
Access to a chapel or ability to set up a room as a designated oratory
At least some accommodations for dietary needs
Since the majority of retreat centers that can accommodate us are Roman Catholic ministries, at some point they will need to be alerted that we are an Episcopalian community and include among our members women clergy who, if needed, expect to function as such. 
I am hoping that members in our western states/provinces will do some preliminary research, at least on the websites, before recommending a potential location. Making sure the first three criteria on the above list are met will make it easier on your Convocation Administrator to narrow our choices and determine who to call with a more formal inquiry. 
Humbly submitted,
Sr. Madeleine Sophie, OSB
